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Newsletter 20        13th  February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s hard to believe that it is Spring half term already! The 
children have continued to work hard in school and are 
all enjoying our new My Happy Mind lessons. 
 
Staffing Update 
We are sad to announce that today is Mrs Brown’s last 
day at Saint Nathaniel’s. We will miss her greatly, but 
wish her all the very best with her new adventure. Mrs 
Beresford will take on the role of breakfast club assistant. 
After half term, we welcome Miss Burlace – Colquhoun 
who will be joining the Early Years team. 
 
Sickness and Diarrhoea 
There have been some particularly nasty bugs which 
have continued to cause illnesses for some of our 
children.  Can we politely remind you that we follow the 
guidance from the ‘Health Protection Agency’ whose 
advice is that children remain away from school, “Whilst 
symptomatic and 48 hours after the last symptoms.”  By 
following these guidelines we are sure that we are doing 
everything possible to prevent the spread of illnesses.   
 
School Disco 
Thank you to all the children as well as the staff who 
attended the discos yesterday. The children seemed to 
have a great deal of fun and we are very pleased to say 
that we raised an amazing £485! 
 
Raising Concerns 
If you have any concerns about your child, another child 
or any matters in the community, please don’t hesitate 
to speak to your child’s class teacher. Alternatively you 
may wish to speak to our Safeguarding Lead, Mrs T. 
Robinson, by contacting the office to make an 
appointment. Please remember that we all have a duty 
to raise concerns if we feel that there is evidence of 
unacceptable practice or behaviour in order to prevent 
the problem from escalating. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
After School Clubs 
If you are collecting children from clubs after school, 
could we kindly request that you wait outside of the main 
entracnce to collect your child. Over recent weeks, it 
appears that more and more adults have been waiting 
inside the main entrance, and this is making it 
challenging for staff to ensure that they are seeing the 
children off with the correct adults. 
 
Attendance 3rd February – 7th February 2020 
We continue to monitor attendance very closely at 
school. Below are the latest attendance results for each 
class for last week. Congratulations to 5CW for having  
an incredible 100% Attendance. the highest attendance 
this week. Please continue to support your children to 
arrive at school on time. 

Farm Fresh Dates 
The following dates are for farm fresh deliveries.    
28th February  
13th March 
27th March 
Dates 
17th-21st February – School closed for Half Term 
24th February – School Re-opens. 
27th February – Go Wild visit (Reception) 
5th March – World Book Day 
5th March – Go Wild visit (Reception) 
12th March – Go Wild visit (Reception) 
 
 
We wish you all a very enjoyable and safe half term! 
 
 

 Lates % 
Attendance 

 Lates % 
Attendance 

R1JT 7 96.6% 3ES 4 94.3% 

R2HP 5 94.7% 4ES 4 96.8% 

1EM 5 97.7% 4TG 11 98% 

1LW 5 94.5% 5CW 4 100% 

2AB  8 94.6% 5MF 8 96.7% 

2AB/ET 5 97.9% 6EP 6 99.3% 

3DY 4 96% 6JR 8 96.3% 


